
 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are so happy to tell you that we have had success with our 

hatching project, thank you so much to Nathan’s family for 

their continued support with this! 

PE 

Cancelled 

 

Next week PE will be on  

Tuesday; this is because we 

have an athlete visiting us!   

 

Please send your child in their 

PE kit on Tuesday!  

Reminder… 

 

Please complete the slip for our 

trip to the Wildheart Animal 

Sanctuary 

(formerly Sandown 

Zoo) and return by 

Friday 21st May. 

Rhyming Task 

 

Next week we will continue to 

concentrate on rhyming words.  

Please complete the activity on 

the back of this newsletter with 

your child.  Your child could 

then have a go at 

putting the two 

rhyming words  

into a sentence 

such as ...The 

cat sat on the 

bat! 

Reading Rewards 

 

Every time your child reads at 

home with you they get a 

sticker for their chart.  

When their chart is full 

the children receive a 

prize of their choice 

from Benji the puppy! 


